Town of Carroll

From:

Linda [mtview@roadrunner.com]

Sent:

Wednesday, September 08, 2010 10:36 AM

To:

ΑA

Subject:

cable committee

Maryclaire,

Would you please include this letter to the Selectmen for the meeting on the 13th. Just to update them on the Committee.

Thanks Linda

Town of Carroll

Cable Television Advisory Committee

September 3, 2010

Town of Carroll

Board of Selectmen

Twin Mt. NH 03595

Dear members of the Board:

This letter is to communicate with you the fact that the Carroll Cable Television Advisory Committee met on September 1, 2010. At that meeting, it was voted by the members to elect Linda Dowling as Chairman and Town of Carroll Representative to the Profile Region Cable Television Consortium. The Committee also selected Susan Kraabel as Recording Secretary.

All appointed members where present; Mac MacQueeney, Dick Gould, Sandy Pothier, Susan Kraabel and Linda Dowling. Also present was Selectman, Mark Catalano. Many aspects of cable television concerns were discussed. Copies of the present Franchise Agreement, information regarding PEG access and sample bylaws were given to the members. It was agreed to have the Committee meet again on the 22nd of September, giving the members time to read and absorb the information received.

As a sub-committee the Cable Television Advisory Committee (C-TAC), must adhere to RSA 91-A. We will be posting meetings and producing minutes in compliance with this law

Respectfully,

Linda J. Dowling

Chairman